
Betty Patterson’s 90th Birthday

January – Streams
Pastor Tom, 
Will Gokey

February - TROT

$200,000+ Celebration

March 
Hermitage

Sandi Gaskill brought 
cake for Ron Gagne’s 

Birthday

Linda French’s 80th

Birthday

Ruth & Ann 
Waggoner with 

cake Hurd brought 
for Ruth’s Birthday

TCBC was Tom 
Shoemaker’s 

Favorite charity

Sandy Cohen, Pam Shoemaker, Pat Felker
holding check in Tom’s Memory

Franci Harvey, Carol Kivel, DiAnn Plunkett, AnnWaggoner. Carol 
Seminoff, Arline Henman, Pat Knight, Sherry Cain, Diane Bixby

Pot of Gold for 
our Community

Vicki Zoerb holding Skittles, Sandi 
Moomey, Ralph & Ruth Houkom, 

Sandy Webster



Mike Bording & Armin Cicala putting up the Calendar 
we purchased from Al Spaet

We also purchased chairs, TVs, Cards & Boards, 
Bridgemates, etc.  Then members purchased a 
Tanker Desk for us. THANK YOU! We are much 

more organized now!April – Fisher House

May – El Grupo 
In honor of Ted Lane who developed and supports 

our Reservations Website

Fr. Bruce, Barry Curseaden, Ted Lane, Paul Plunkett

June – Operation School Bell

Celebrating Bob 
Griffin’s Birthday

July – Literacy Connects

Sylvia & Mike Smith -- Celebrating the  6th Anniversary of
Mike’s Play & Learn and $16,312 to Charity



Donation to St. Albans for their wonderful hospitality
During the 11 months we had games there. 

Ruth Houkom, Bill Goeking, Fr. Bruce, Kristen Flocco 

August –
Habitat for Humanity

Will’s Retirement Breakfast

Sam Sagi, Armim Cicala
Ruth Houkom, Will Gokey, Mary Gokey

Celebration of Dave Jaskar’s Life:
Maria McCabe (Dave's wife), Elliot Weis, Mike Smith, 

Hurd Baruch, Julie Evans (ED of Casa Foundation), 
Ernie McCray, Ruth Houkom, Tina Mendenhall

Steve & Kathy Jacobs
Celebrating Steve’s

90th Birthday

September –
Interfaith Community

Services

Casa de la Luz Foundation
Our October Charity

was nominated by Dave 
Jaskar.  Maria,

Dave’s wife presented 
the check to Julie Evans.

Jeanne McCleery was our first member to receive $300 in honor 
of attaining her Life Master.

She matched our donation and
chose Hermitage to receive the

gift.  Bob & Beth Griffin accepted the 
Checks for Hermitage.

Elliott Weiss chose Colobri to receive 
the donation in honor of him  

attaining Life Master



Len & Harriet Kronman presented our 
checks to representatives of Sister Jose

Celebrating Donna 
Moser’s 80 Birthday

Sylvia & Mike 
Smith

Delivering lefse

Ruth & Pastor Tom 
grateful for our 

partnership!

December - Streams

Not Pictured:  Bob Griffin and his new Wednesday Game/Lesson

Front: Kathy Parker, Education; Ruth Houkom, President; Hurd Baruch, Secretary/Treasurer

Rear Robert Yanal, Webmaster; Phil Lattavo, Charity Advisor


